
From: Son, Joshua L. - PDR
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: Public Comment for PC 9/4 on UDC 2018-30
Date: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 3:33:48 PM

 
 

From: Son, Joshua L. - PDR 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 12:40 PM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com>
Subject: RE: Public Comment for PC 9/4 on UDC 2018-30
 
Matthew,
 
She called me with her comment, regarding concerns over maintenance and cited the restroom
facility in Chimborazo Playground, she wanted to understand the maintenance agreement and the
programming more, I was hoping she would email you back with her comments, but perhaps this
correspondence could suffice as a comment?
 
-Josh
 

From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 10:50 AM
To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR <Joshua.Son@richmondgov.com>
Subject: RE: Public Comment for PC 9/4 on UDC 2018-30
 
Hi Josh!
 
Is this the email to include as public comment? Or was there a specific email from Karen?
 
Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration | Secretary to the Planning Commission |Department of
Planning & Development Review | City of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RichmondGov.com | 804-
646-6308
 
 

From: Son, Joshua L. - PDR 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 2:06 PM
To: kjinva@hotmail.com
Cc: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: Public Comment for PC 9/4 on UDC 2018-30
 
Karen,
 
Please review the application for any questions regarding the proposed restroom facility at the
Intermediate Terminal Dock Site:
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https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3585643&GUID=8C6372DD-B2DF-4052-
B152-30A49F01F8F7&Options=&Search=
 
I am cc-ing Matthew Ebinger who will include this email as a public comment on behalf of Church
Hill Association’s concern regarding the ongoing maintenance of the proposed restroom facility.
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out should you have more questions or concerns.
 
Thanks,
Josh Son
Senior Planner & Secretary to the Urban Design Committee
Planning & Development Review (PDR),
City of Richmond

      
City Hall
900 East Broad Street | Suite 511 | Richmond, VA 23219
joshua.son@richmondgov.com | 804.646.3741

 

https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3585643&GUID=8C6372DD-B2DF-4052-B152-30A49F01F8F7&Options=&Search
https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3585643&GUID=8C6372DD-B2DF-4052-B152-30A49F01F8F7&Options=&Search
mailto:joshua.son@richmondgov.com

